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Statement by Anova About the Hate-Motivated Car Attack on a Muslim Family in London 

 

 

We at Anova are outraged and deeply saddened by the unspeakable hatred, islamophobia and 

terrorism that took place in London yesterday evening. We mourn the loss of the London family 

targeted and killed in a hit and run because of their Muslim faith. Among those killed were a 

teenager, two adult women and one man. We mourn the inevitable trauma and grief of the 

young survivor. To members of the Muslim community, we are so sorry for your loss. We stand 

with you. We are committed to working towards a future without violence. 

 

We encourage those who are able, to show your support by making a gift to the Muslim 

Resource Centre for Social Support and Integration (MRCSSI), a not-for-profit, charitable, anti-

violence and social support agency promoting family safety and wellbeing within London's 

diverse Muslim communities – www.mrcssi.com. 

 

 

http://www.mrcssi.com/

